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Original Message

From: Eric Kiehl [mailto:EKiehl@pahomecare.org]
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2007 3:13 PM
To: Boyne, Cynthia; jstaloski@state.pa.us
Cc: Vicki Hoak
Subject: Homecare Regulations

I know it is past the deadline but I wanted to point out an oversight that we did not notice when supplying
our comments.

Under § 611.55 subsection (c) it states "...successfully completed one of the following:" It then goes on to
list sections 1-3. Per the statute subsection (d) should be (4) and the subject areas should be re-labeled
according to the outline structure being used in the regulations. Subsections e-g would then also change
accordingly.

It was brought to our attention after the fact. I hope this adjustment is something else the Dept. will
consider.

Please let me know if you would like us to submit a formal comment or if it too late for such a comment.

Thanks,

Eric S. Kiehl
Public Affairs Director
Pennsylvania Homecare Association
(717) 975-9448 ext. 26
ekiehl@pahomecare.org
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